
 
 

Dated: 10th February 2025 
Ref: CIR / 13 / 2024-26  

 
To :   All Members of SITE Association of Industry  

(through email & whatsapp) 
 

UNAUTHORIZED GAS LOAD EXTENSION 
 
The SSGC has sent letters in previous months to industries running 
more than sanctioned load.  
 
The SSGC teams visited the factories, checked the load and found 
some industries running more than sanctioned load.  
 
All those members who have received such letters are advised in their 
best interest to immediately apply for the regularization of additional 
connected gas load.  
 
For further details, members may contact SSGC Sales Department.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
AHMED AZEEM ALVI  
President  
 


